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In line with the national response to the Covid 19 pandemic Poplar Adolescent Unit has here 

updated its behaviour management policy to include new requirements to enable full 

participation of staff and students. The Home School Partnership arrangements detail the 

following advice about adapting behaviour management policy: 

Parents/carers and students are notified of any modifications that will need to be made to 

the school’s behaviour management policy during this phase of full opening. This revision 

will include re-affirming our expectations and any sanctions we will be making when the 

expectations are not being met. 

What students need to do 

 

- Students need to follow any altered routines for arrival, leaving from school and 
moving around during the school day. 

- Students must follow the school’s rules on handwashing and using sanitiser, 
including the use of toilets. They must meet the ‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ expectations. 
They must tell an adult if they feel unwell. 

- Students should follow the rules about sharing equipment and other items.  

- Students must not share food or drink with others.  

- Students must follow the school’s rules and expectations to keep them safe both 
when in school and when working online when using remote learning. 
 

 

Above all, all students should demonstrate their usual respectful behaviour towards each 

other and adults. They should try their best to ensure the health and safety of others by 

following the teacher’s instructions to avoid unnecessary contact.  


